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Hello,
 
We did see consultation information on this proposal, but as the pipeline will not
pass through our borough we have not made any representations.
 
Regards,
 
Paul.
 
 
Paul Baker
Principal environmental officer
The Economy Department
Hammersmith & Fulham Council
020 8753 3431
07776 672 638
paul.baker@lbhf.gov.uk  
www.lbhf.gov.uk
 

 
Strategic Director for The Economy Department: Jo Rowlands
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Do it online at www.lbhf.gov.uk

To sign up for regular news updates, please click on the link https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/newsupdates
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If you have received this email in error, please delete it and tell the sender as soon as possible. You
should not disclose the contents to any other person or take copies. 

All emails you send over the internet are not secure unless they have been encrypted. For further
details, please see: www.getsafeonline.org/protecting-yourself 
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